Village of Cold Spring Historic District Review Board 85 Main Street, Cold Spring, New York 10516

Additional Voting Session 9/20/17

The Village of Cold Spring Historic District Review Board held a meeting at the Cold Spring Village Hall, 85 Main Street on Wednesday, September 20, 2017 at 8:00pm. Present were Chair Al Zgolinski, Vice Chair Kathleen Foley, and board members Andrea Connor and Carolyn Bachan. Sean Conway was absent.

Executive Session:

The Board held and Executive Session for Selection of Consultant for Review of Long-Form EAF for 126 Main Street and 35 Market Street Applications.

Board Business:

Update on Chapter 64 Comments from VBOT:

A. Zgolinski stated that 30 years may not be a sufficient duration of time to qualify something as a landmark and that 50 years would be more appropriate. C. Bachan agreed.

Adjournment:

C. Bachan made a motion to adjourn. A. Connor seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 8:55 pm.

Submitted by Thomas Califano

A. Zgolinski, Chair

Date